

Dear Distinguished Friends:

The Spring Lake Park 2021 senior class parents are currently organizing a spectacular GRAD NIGHT event for our graduating High School seniors. The Grad Night event will provide an alcohol and drug-free alternative to keep our seniors safe. Educators, graduates, community leaders, and parents of our young adults are working countless hours to provide a memorable and entertaining evening. This special event sends a clear message to all graduates that we care about their safety.

The Senior All Night Party is all-volunteer effort, and it takes organization and effort by a team of individuals who are willing to help raise the funds necessary to host a successful party. This is about a \$30,000 event. Each year the committee must raise money to cover the costs of hypnotist, casino, prizes and other evening entertainment activities. In previous years the community has generosity provided valuable prizes, games, and food. Your support of this worthwhile tradition is extremely important. The City Council and the School Board support Grad Night and they commend you for any contribution. Most of all, the graduating seniors are grateful to you for caring enough to provide a safe alcohol and drug free party.

The Senior All-Night Party will be held at the Blaine Bowlero immediately following the graduation ceremony. Students are locked-in for the night with unlimited bowling, laser tag, arcade games, boxer bingo, henna tattoos, DJ/Karaoke, walking tacos and the SANP favorite, a hilarious hypnotist performance. There are many exciting things to do in this festive, music-filled, party atmosphere.

Dozens of prizes are given out throughout the night, with the goal of every student winning something. Due to changing student interests, the best prize donations are cash (so the committee can purchase prizes) and gift cards. Gift cards in the \$15-\$25 price range for restaurants (Applebees, Chilis, Buffalo Wild Wings), gas stations (Super America, Holiday, Kwik Trip), or stores like Best Buy, Target or Walmart are preferred. Students enjoy going places or to events with friends as well.

Sincerely,

The Spring Lake Park Senior Class of 2021 and SANP Volunteers



Thank you so much for your support of Spring Lake Park's Senior All Night party. Please complete this form and return the bottom portion along with your donation to:

SLP Senior All Night Party c/o Pam Wellen 3006 Aspen Lake Drive NE Blaine, MN 55449

Please make checks payable to Spring Lake Park Senior All Night Party.

If you have questions you can contact Pam Wellen at pamwellen@gmail.com.

All Donors will be recognized at the Senior All-Night Party and on our Facebook page. SLP SANP is a tax-exempt organization (TIN 47-2026219) and your gift will qualify as a charitable deduction for tax purposes.

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR SUPPORT! WE GREATLY APPRECIATE IT!

(Please detach and return this portion with your donation)

SPRING LAKE PARK SENIOR ALL NIGHT PARTY DONATION FORM

Business Name and Contact	ct Person:	
Address, City, State, Zip: _		
Phone Number:	Email:	
Amount of Donation:		
Total Donation:		